FAYETTEVILLE CITY COUNCIL STRATEGIC PLANNING RETREAT MINUTES FAYETTEVILLEREGIONAL AIRPORT FIRST FLOOR CONFERENCE Room FEBRUARY 3, 2012

2:00 P.M.

Present: Mayor Anthony G. Chavonne

Council Members Keith Bates, Sr. (District 1); Kady-Ann Davy (District 2) (arrived at 2:30 p.m.); Robert A. Massey, Jr. (District 3) (arrived at 3:30 p.m.); Darrell J. Haire (District 4); Bobby Hurst (District 5); William J. L. Crisp (District 6); Valencia A. Applewhite (District 7); Wade R. Fowler, Jr. (District 8); James W. Arp, Jr. (District 9)

Others Present:

Dale E. Iman, City Manager

Doug Hewett, Assistant City Manager

Kristoff Bauer, Assistant City Manager

Karen M. McDonald, City Attorney

Rebecca Tew, Management Analyst

Rebecca Rogers-Carter, Management Services Manager

Lyle Sumek, Lyle Sumek Associates, Inc.

Members of the Press

CALL TO ORDER

Mayor Chavonne called the retreat to order at 2:13 p.m. and recognized Mr. Lyle Sumek, facilitator.

Mr. Sumek provided an overview of the retreat activities and covered the FY 2011-2012 successes identified by City Council and staff.

City Council recessed for dinner at 5:00 p.m. and reconvened at 5:45 p.m.

City Council identified their long-term policy issues and short-term policy issues.

City Council recessed the strategic planning retreat at 7:00 p.m. to reconvene on Saturday, February 4, 2012, at 8:15 a.m.